
KINGDOM SPORTS CENTER Coronavirus 

Announcement 

Mar. 13, 2020 

 

Hello Kingdom Sports Center Customers 

We wanted to address everyone, so that you are aware, that under the Ohio Governor’s direction, we, as a 

business, are following the order to not have over 100 people gathered here at one time in the sports center.  

With this in place, we will be postponing our League and our Tournaments to a later date. 

We know that this will pass so we will keep everyone informed on what our procedure will be and we’re 

hoping by Mid-April we will be able to resume business as usual.    

Please continue to check our website for updates at: www.kingdomsportscenter.com  

We are asking everyone to be optimistic and to not panic as stated in Deu.t 31:6,  Be strong and courageous, 

do not be afraid or terrified because of them for the lord your God goes with you; He will never leave you nor 

forsake you. 

 

Thank You for your understanding and cooperation  

 

Mike Roe, Owner Kingdom Sports Center 

http://www.kingdomsportscenter.com/

